EDGARTOWN BOARD OF ASSESSORS MEETING MINUTES 10-15-2018

PRESENT: Donna L. Goodale, Chairman of the Board; Alan Gowell & Christopher Scott, members
of the Board;

Jo-Ann Resendes, Principal Assessor; and Cindy Sherman, Administrative Assistant; Susan Sellers,
taxpayer

The Chairman brought the meeting to order at 3:00PM.

After motion made and seconded, the minutes of the September 17, 2018 meeting were
unanimously approved.

Alan contacted the Edgartown Council of Aging to see if the Senior Work Off Program was still in
effect and was told it was.

CORRESPONDENCE: Nothing at this time

PERMISSION TO ABATE:The Board voted to abate the following uncollectible taxes submitted by
the Collector

Motor Vehicle Excise-2006 $4,561.76

The board reviewed September sales.

The Board voted to approve the Ch. 61A and 61Bapplications for Richard Brown, James Athearn,
Vineyard Golf, Knight Family Trust, and Pimpneymouse Farm.

The Board voted to authorize Jo-Ann Resendes to sign forms in the DOR Gateway application on
behalf of the Board.

Jo Ann filled the Board in about the regionalization meeting with Adam Wilson. Jo Ann will email
the agenda and minutes from the meeting to board members along with acopy of the

regionalization study done in Barnstable.

Jo Ann informed the Board about the Vision user group meeting and and the new updated
software and how it is easier to use.

Alan asked if the Board could revisit the Jerry Wax property at next meeting.
The next meeting will be posted for November19, 2018 at 3:00 PM.
After motion made and seconded, the meeting was adjourned at 4:36 PM.

Respectfully submitted:






